
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recently, Rohan Maitzen, working in Department of English, sent a 

kudo to Grounds Team. “I just wanted to say that this summer I have 

noticed a few especially nice touches around campus that I assume are 

the work of the Grounds Department, including planters of flowers and 

unexpected garden areas near the Dunn parking lot.” Rohan said, “I park 

there every day and my walk to my office from my car has been 

brightened up by these plantings, so I wanted to say thank you to 

whoever is taking this trouble to make a rather unprepossessing little 

area of campus prettier and greener.”  
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